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15th November 2020 

Heavenly Lord, you long for the world’s salvation:  
stir us from apathy, restrain us from excess and 
revive us in new hope that all creation will one day 
be healed in Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 
 

This week…     
Please pray where you are each evening at 6pm – suggested form of prayer on website.  
 
 

Sunday 15th November 10.00am  Morning Worship on zoom 
Followed by zoom rooms coffee and chat 

Sunday 15th Nov 11.30-12.30 Private Prayer in church  
Please note there is no 12 noon Communion 
as Services are suspended during lockdown. 

Monday 16th 4.30pm Cheesy Church on zoom 
Tuesday 17th 7.45pm PCC meeting on zoom 
Wednesday 18th 11.30-12.30 Private prayer in church  
Wednesday 18th 9.30pm Evening Prayer on zoom  
Saturday 21st 9.30am   Morning Prayer on zoom  
Sunday 22nd November 10am Zoom Worship  
Sunday 22nd 11.30 – 12.30 Private Prayer in church  

St Paul’s ‘three ways’… in church… on-line… at home… 
 

We pray…  
 For those working on vaccines and immunisation programmes.   

 For our love for God and neighbour during this time of lockdown. 

 For Joe Biden and Kamala Harris and for America after the elections. 

 For those who live in Tempest Road, The Causeway and the Fernery. 

 For those who are sick or need of our prayers at this time: including Edna, 
Laura, Stamford, Mabel, Trevor, Bill, Ann, Lucy, Mandy and Graham. 

 Remembering those who have died including Colin Wooderson and Mike 
O’Donovan and at their year’s mind Marjorie Blay, John Leverett, Jeremy 
Smith, Brian Baker, Leslie Hawkes, Bill Goodall, Joan Barrett, Betty Nowak, 
Margaret Ward, Joan Bathews, Gordon Bedford, Tang Chung and Pam 
Brooksmith. 
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Prayer in church: During the lockdown public worship has been suspended 
but private prayer is allowed to continue.  We will be open for private prayer on 
Wednesday and Sundays between 11.30am and 12.30am.  Masks must be worn 
and please follow the hygiene and social distancing guidance and lockdown 
regulations. 
 

Foodbank items for Christmas are welcomed by the end of 
November so hampers can be prepared: boxes/tins of biscuits, 
Christmas cakes and puddings, Chocolates, cranberry sauce, 
stuffing, Christmas crackers, toiletry gift packs and new toys.  
Donations can be made at Waitrose Egham or Tesco Ashford. 

 

Giving to St Paul’s 
Thank you to all who give financially to support the work of St Paul’s.  We’re not 
yet able to meet all our costs, and are asking everyone to pray for an increase in 
giving and to consider whether you can give an additional gift if your income is 
stable.  See our how to donate page on our website, or cheques to St Paul’s 
church, or email office or speak to Diane for more details about on-line banking.    
 

Cheesy Church meets this Monday at 4.30pm. 
 

Remembering loved ones who have died 
Our prayer cairn will be in church until after Christmas so stones can be added 
whenever the church is open for private prayer.  See leaflet for more details. 
 

We will remember them…  
Thank you for those who helped with our Remembrance services and 
particularly to Steve Baynes for pulling the videos together – if you’ve not 
managed to see them do have a look on St Paul’s Egham Hythe YouTube. 
 

Praying during Lockdown 
Resources for prayer are on our website or via Church of England.  Please make 
the effort to pray at 6pm each evening wherever you are.  It would be lovely to 
welcome more people to our Zoom Evening Prayer (Wednesdays at 9.30pm) 
and Morning Prayer (Saturdays at 9.30am). The joining code is the same as for 
Sunday – contact churchwarden@speh.org.uk if you want help in getting access. 
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